The Board of Assessors met on Wednesday, November 6, 2013 at 6:00 p.m.  Present were Chairman McCarthy, Clerk Lundin and Principal Assessor Donahue.  Member Smith was unable to attend due to illness.

The Board reviewed the mail folder and read the Planning Board minutes.
The Board of Assessors signed the payroll for the week ending 11/9/13.
The Assessors signed the warrant in the amount of $30.67.
The Board of Assessors reviewed and signed the Boat Excise warrant and commitment for FY14.
The Assessors signed the monthly list of Motor Vehicle abatements for October 2013.

The Board signed the Property Tax Abatement certificate for Map 21 Lot 10.
Assistant Assessor Donahue gave an update on the progress of the FY14 Interim Year Certification.  The Tax Classification hearing with the Board of Selectmen will be held on November 20, 2013 at 7:00 p.m.
The Board of Assessors and Assistant Assessor Donahue discussed several upcoming ATB cases.

The minutes of 10/16/13 were accepted and filed.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

_________________________

Robert W. Lundin,

Clerk

